
Small Business Success Stories
1. What differences are you, as a small business vendor, making within your community?

2. What type of work are you, as a small business vendor, doing for the USPTO?

3. How is the work helping the USPTO?

4. While enduring a pandemic, how are you, as a small business vendor, keeping staff employed?

5. How has the contract award been successful?

A Federal agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, nor shall a person be subject to a penalty for
failure to comply with an information collection subject to the requirements of the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995 unless the
information collection has a currently valid OMB Control Number. The OMB Control Number for this information collection is 
0651-0080. Without this approval, we could not collect this information. Public reporting for this information collection is estimated 
to be approximately 20 minutes per response, including the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering 
and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the survey. All responses to this information collection are 
voluntary. Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this information collection, including suggestions 
for reducing this burden to the Chief Administrative Officer, United States Patent and Trademark Office, P.O. Box 1450, Alexandria, 
VA 22313-1450 or email InformationCollection@uspto.gov.
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